ASBESTOS HAZARD EMERGENCY RESPONSE ACT (AHERA) MANAGEMENT PLAN

The School District of Reedsburg has hereby provided notification of the availability of the
Asbestos Emergency Response Act Management Plan. The district’s indoor environmental
quality (IEQ) management plan was initially developed in 2012 and is reviewed as necessary.
Questions and concerns should be directed to the Director of Buildings & Grounds. Copies of
the plan are available at the Central Office building for a nominal fee.

(AHERA law and Board Policy 8431.01)



